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From:
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: CASE NUMBER C15-2017-0007 and 1619 S 2nd St
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 4:46:54 PM

Dear Ms. Heldenfels: 

I am writing to voice my opinion regarding the case number referenced above-scheduled to be
 heard on April 10th.

We object.  My husband and I live within 500' of 1615 S. 2nd Street. These regulations are in
 place for a reason and it will create unwanted issues on our street. The proposed variance will
 take away from the appeal and beautiful setting on this residential street. The owner (or agent)
 left us a letter a few weeks ago explaining why the variance was requested and those reasons
 are the very the reasons we DO NOT want the variance granted. Higher density, lower
 quality/cost housing is not what we desire on 2nd street. This street already has parking issues
 and increased traffic flow with speeding drivers due to continued growth. 

Thank you, 

Julie and Brad Worley 
1702 S 2nd Street
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